
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
Please be advised that The Townships Environmental Services Department will be conducting watermain 
construction activities on Edward Street in the village of Arthur between Charles Street and 
Frederick Street.  This work will involve a one (1) day full road closure on Tuesday August 27, 
2024, between the hours of 7am and 5pm as weather conditions allow. 
 

 
 
 

On behalf of the Township, we apologize for any inconveniences caused by this project. 
 
Regards, 
John Wilson 


